
Program Name: Kali Kannada

Date: 8th January 2022

Venue: via Zoom

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted a session of the flagship project "Kali
Kannada" on 8th January 2022.

The session was held via Zoom at 3:00 pm where the members were taught a few letters,
numbers and a few basic sentences and phrases used everyday.

It was a great, interactive session where we saw maximum participation from the
members

Through this project the club aims to help the members who are not fluent in Kannada,
by teaching them to read, speak, write and understand Kannada. "Kali Kannada" is
one step towards making the numerous non-kannada speakers a little more familiar
with our beautiful language




